
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGES 
 

Date:  October 10, 2019 
Contact:             Heather Chadwick, Public Information Officer 
  Hchadwick@snofire7.org      425-245-2662    
 
Fire District 7 Commissioners change of monthly meetings 
 
[Monroe, WA] – The elected Fire Commissioners for Fire District 7 passed resolution 2019-18, which 
changes the times of their bi-monthly meetings. The regular meetings will start at 5:30 pm on the 
second and fourth Thursdays of every month. Meetings will be held at Fire District 7’s Fire Station 31 
Training Room – 163 Village Court, Monroe WA 98272. 
 
The meetings schedule will take effect this month with the first meeting on Thursday, October 10th, 
2019.  
 
The following meetings have been moved to a different date due to the holidays and scheduling 
conflicts: 

• Meeting scheduled for October 24th will be held on Wednesday, October 30th at 5:30pm.  
• Meeting scheduled for November 28th will be held on Monday, November 25th at 5:30pm  
• Meeting scheduled for December 26th will be held on Monday, December 30th at 5:30pm. 

 
In effort to provide ease of access to the public, all board meeting agendas and meeting minutes are 
posted on our website www.snofire7.org.  

### 
 
Snohomish County Fire District 7 provides fire and life safety services to over 118,000 people over 98.5 
square miles in central and east Snohomish County, including the communities of Clearview, Maltby, Mill 
Creek and Monroe. In 2017 our emergency personnel responded to over 11,500 emergency calls. 
Through taxpayer support, Fire District 7 has built the most advanced emergency response system in 
Snohomish County with highly-trained personnel, facilities, apparatus, and rescue programs. We 
appreciate your support and are grateful for the opportunity to serve your community. 
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